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1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: John Betts [jhbnyc@attglobal.net]
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2006 09:14 PM
To: listings@johnbetts-fineminerals.com
Subject: Fluorapatite from Minas do Panasqueira

  Many new minerals were just posted to my web site. Per your request, this is your 
special advance notice of new minerals added to my web site. 

Two pages of new listing were posted at: http://www.johnbetts-
fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist.htm
http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist1.htm

OR

<A HREF=" http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist.htm">New
Listings Under $55</A>

<A HREF=" http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist1.htm">New
Listings $55-1500</A>

HIGHLIGHTS OF THIS WEEK'S NEW MINERAL LISTINGS:
- Celadonite from Mammoth-St. Anthony Mine, Arizona
- Fluorapatite from Minas do Panasqueira, Portugal
- Wulfenite on Calcite from Ahumada Mine, Mexico
- Stilbite from Kibblehouse Quarry, Pennsylvania
- Fluorite in Quartz from Judith Lynn Claim, New Mexico
- Lazurite var. Lapis Lazuli from Ovalle, Chile
- Kyanite in Quartz from Barra do  Salinas, Minas Gerais, Brazil
- Datolite and Fluorapophyllite from Bergen Hill (ca. 1900), New Jersey
- Rhodonite from Minas Gerais, Brazil

Plus many, many more...

John Betts
215 West 98 Street, No 2F
NY, NY 10025
www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com
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